
 

 

 
 

December 2024 
  
  
Dear Pensioner: 
  
Re: Endowment Fund Distribution 
  
Once again, this year we are able to provide you with a small gift from our Endowment 
Funds. The Pension Committee Endowment Funds are made up of bequests and 
donations received from many people over the years with the request that they be 
distributed to our pensioners in appreciation of their many years of service. 
  
For those of you who receive your monthly benefit through Electronic Funds Transfer, the 
payment will be deposited directly into your account on December 16th. For those of you 
whose monthly benefit is sent to your home address, a separate cheque will be included 
with your regular payment.  Please note that due to the Canada Post strike, there may be 
a temporary delay in receiving mailed cheques. If you are eligible to receive grants from 
more than one bequest, the grants have been combined into one payment. 
  
Payments will continue to be deposited into your bank account through the electronic 
banking system on the 26th of each month or one business day earlier if the 26th falls on 
a weekend or a bank holiday. An exception to this schedule is the month of December 
when payments will be made mid-month. 
  
Please also be aware that your net pay may change beginning in January 2025 as a result 
of insurance premium and tax rate changes.  A remittance advice will be sent to you in 
mid-January showing the breakdown of the net pension you will receive, after deductions 
for taxes and insurance premiums, where applicable. 
  
In lieu of a separate Christmas card, we are sending you here, our best wishes for a joyous 
Christmas season and a New Year filled with peace, happiness and good health. 
 

With warm regards from all of us at the Pension Office. 


